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Subject: Fire Safety Presentation 
 

Contact: Vincent J. Vitiello, Administrator 732-364-5151 
                 

FIRE SAFETY PRESENTATION AT THE CHEDER SCHOOL 
 

The Lakewood Fire Department conducted a Fire Safety Presentation at The Lakewood Cheder 

School on Tuesday, December 27th. Representing the Lakewood Fire Department were 2nd 

Assistant Fire Chief Steve Mulholland, Firefighter Jacob Woolf, Firefighter Patrick Ortiz and 

Firefighter James Powell. Approximately 250 students attended the presentation which was well 

received by all.  
 

The Lakewood Board of Fire Commissioners, along with Fire Chief Mike D’Elia Jr., cannot 

overemphasize the benefits of educational presentations and they are extremely proud of all the 

dedicated members of the Lakewood Fire Department and the professional manner in which they 

carry out their duties.  
 

On behalf of all the members of the Lakewood Fire Department, the Board of Fire Commissioners 

wishes a Happy and Safe New Year to all. 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 


